
 

2008-06-09
 
 
Exchange Notice 
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IT – Upgrades of the SAXESS Test systems 
 
 
Following the upgrade of SAXESS Production to version 5.0.0, NASDAQ OMX will perform upgrades 
of the external SAXESS Test systems as follows: 
 
SAXTST3 will be upgraded to version 5.0.0 effective from Tuesday 2008-06-10 
SAXTST1 will be upgraded to version 5.0.1 effective from Wednesday 2008-06-11 
 
Connection details (IP, ports) for the test systems will not change. 
 
For connection information, please see the member extranet: 
http://www.omxnordicexchange.com/memberlogin/saxess/communication/ 
 
 

For further information concerning this exchange notice please contact: 
 
Mattias Eriksson, +46 8 405 6530, mattias.eriksson@nasdaqomx.com 
Erik Hennix, +46 8 405 6966, erik.hennix@nasdaqomx.com
 

Best regards  
OMX Nordic Exchange 
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